80 Garland Avenue Dartmouth NS B3B 0J8

July 7, 2016

Ms. Nicole Button
The Push for Change Foundation
52 Draper Cres
Barrie ON L4N 6B1

Dear Ms. Button:

Reference: Letter of Support for Joe Roberts' Push for Change Campaign

It is my pleasure to support Joe Roberts and the Push for Change initiative. Mr. Robert's dedication to ending youth homelessness is inspiring and his focus on prevention is admirable.

Push for Change works to keep youth engaged in their schools and communities to prevent them from becoming homeless. Mr. Roberts is walking across Canada to spread awareness and raise funds for Push for Change, stopping to speak at schools and community events.

As Canadians and Nova Scotians, we each have a role to play in ending youth homelessness. I congratulate Mr. Roberts and his team for their work on this important issue and I wish them the best on their journey. I know that their efforts will inspire others as they have inspired me.

Sincerely,

A/Commr. Brian F. Brennan

Commanding Officer "H" Division

Royal Canadian Mounted Police, Nova Scotia